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« ANNIVERSARY PARTY «

Cascade’s sixth anniversary party was
held in the beautiful city of Walla Walla
on May 22. A Cascade airplane was
flown to each station to pick up em-
ployees and their families. We would
like to take this opportunity to thank
Mark Chestnutt for the use -of the
aircraft.

Maintenance put their good talents
to use and made a giant size barbecue
for the occasion. Our chief chef was
Hank DeMello who did an outstanding
job on the hamburgers. The rest of the
menu consisted of hot dogs, potato
salad, coleslaw, baked beans and relish
dish. The main course was two keggers
which were enjoyed by all. We had
canned pop for the children.

Door prizes were given which con-
sisted of two round trip passes on
Eastern Airlines, plus $50 spending
money. A snow cone machine was
offered for the children’s prize. The
winner of the passes was Troy Moore
and the children’s winner was Kelly
Figgins. Congratulations, Troy and
Kelly.

On the entertainment scene, Mark
Nilson showed his talents by playing the
guitar and singing. Mark ended his enter-
tainment by singing Happy Birthday to
Sally Gundlach and David Weinberger.,
in which everyone joined in to wish
them many happy returns. The rest of
the entertainment was frisbie, football
and gunny-sack races.

We had a surprise guest — Tom
Cufley, whom everyone was happy to
see.

The weather was very agreeable and
all had a great time.

We would like to thank all the Walla
Walla personnel for helping to make the
anniversary party a great success. We
plan on having more company parties in
the future.












